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Dear planning Inspectorate I am not a learned person familiar with legal proceedings but I
and my husband fully back the findings of SEAS and their letter to you and support them
and pleased that  has no intention of bring "gagged" .The knowledge that
were it not for these learned people Scottish Power Renewables may have been able to
continue in this what I glean to be an inappropriate  manner is unthinkable. 
I trust that the planning Inspectorate will act accordingly. 

Yours Truly 
Mr and Mrs  Dorcey 




